
Subject: Bitcoin
From: Nicholas Bohm <nbohm@ernest.net>
Date: 03/02/2009, 23:04
To: satoshi@vistomail.com

The bc19.01 came back pretty swiftly!  It hadn't in fact occurred to me
that you could use hundredths, though it's true that that is fairly
conventional for currencies.

Regards,

Nicholas
-- 
Salkyns, Great Canfield, Takeley,
Bishop's Stortford CM22 6SX, UK

Phone  01279 870285    (+44 1279 870285)
Mobile  07715 419728    (+44 7715 419728)

PGP public key ID: 0x899DD7FF.  Fingerprint:
5248 1320 B42E 84FC 1E8B  A9E6 0912 AE66 899D D7FF
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